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Bovingdon Primary Academy,  

High Street,  

Bovingdon,  

Herts,  

HP3 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

RE: KS2 Christmas Production  at St.Lawrence Church, Bovingdon  

This year, we are delighted to be performing Bah Humbug! at St Lawrence Church. It 

is an adaptation of Charles Dickens’ A Christmas Carol.  

Dates and timings for the production are now confirmed as: 

Wednesday 13th December– Ryder and Shantock  

Thursday 14th December – Westbrook and Shothanger 

Children are asked to come to their house performance night.  

Year 5 and 6 members of the main cast (to be confirmed next week) will need to be 

at both performances. This will be children with specific named characters.  

On the night of their performance, all children should arrive at school at 6.30pm in 

costume and go straight to their classroom. We will need some parents to assist in 

walking down to the church. If you are able to help, please let your child’s teacher 

know. 

Children will need to be collected directly from the church at the end of the 

production which is anticipated to finish at 8.00pm.   

Year 6 will not be permitted to walk home alone. 

As we are not making Christingles this year, we are instead inviting parents to make 

an optional donation that will be passed on to the church to assist with cost of 

hosting the production. Any extra donations will go towards the church extension 

project. 

 We will notify you in the coming weeks with information regarding tickets. There will 

be two tickets per family provided, for the evening your child/ren is performing. 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Williams  

 


